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NORTHCOTE

CAMP REFUND POLICY

Your child’s camp cost is fully refundable up until Thursday 6th April. From this
date, it will be a reduced refunded amount reflective of the actual costs incurred.

If a parent decides their child will no longer attend/or their child is unable to
attend camp, there will be a partial refund of the camp payment which is based
on the non-refundable costs incurred by the school. This will NOT be a full
refund.

Should we need to issue refunds, these will be processed the week following the
final camp.



